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OBJ2013/6162/P 18/11/2013  12:09:45 We are concerned about the excavation of the basement and that it will cause serious disturbance to 

neighbours and may disrupt  underground water courses flowing down the hillside under this area. Also 

the type of development seems inappropiate for a small terrace of low built houses. Also there must be 

concern about light to the adjacent houses.
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